
 Greetings to Whom it May Concern, 
 
I would like to voice my concern in strongly opposing the proposed 
language in the Omnibus Bill in regard to "proof of prior testing plan" and a 
"copy of the official test scores". 
 
 There is credible evidence to suggest that a change in homeschool 
standardized testing reporting requirements is unnecessary or useful .At 
that time, the school districts also concluded that they did not want to 
receive and maintain unnecessary paperwork from homeschoolers - nor do 
homeschoolers need or want the additional paperwork. 
 
 I believe as a homeschooling parent that this would be a significant step 
backward for homeschooling freedom in Minnesota. It would impose 
unnecessary and burdensome requirements on Minnesota homeschoolers 
and districts. And, it could provide government officials or other agents with 
the unconstitutional authority to see private data. Parents should be the 
ones who decide how their children are educated. 
 
Thank you for listening to my concerns, 
Elaine Kleinsasser 
 


